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QUESTION 

Has there been a decline in membership of multicultural groups across the Northern Territory over the 

last 12 months?  

ANSWER 

The Office of Multicultural Affairs holds a high level information on the multicultural community 

organisations which are run on a volunteer basis. Data on membership of each community organisation 

is not held centrally by the Office of Multicultural Affairs, so the office is unable to advise if there has 

been a decline in memberships of these groups. 

 

 


